Supplementary information concerning
driver of Hongkong Post’s contractor
suspected of novel coronavirus
infection

a€€a€€In respect of the announcement made yesterday about a driver of
Hongkong Post's contractor serving Chai Wan Delivery Office with a family
member confirmed with the novel coronavirus infection, Hongkong Post today
(February 15) provided further information on the case as follows:

a€€a€e

a€€a€€The test result has been confirmed to be negative for the driver. This
is therefore not an infected case.
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